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To the Parents of Year 3 and 4 
 
17th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Tag Rugby Festival/ Workshop at St Cuthbert Mayne – Thursday 31st January 
 
The children of Year 3 and 4 have been invited to a Tag Rugby Festival and a class based workshop at 
St Cuthbert Mayne, on Thursday 31st January. Your child will be informed of which event they are 
attending. 
We will leave school by coach at 12.30 p.m. and return in time for the end of the school day. Please 
ensure that if your child has been chosen to play rugby that they have a P.E. kit in school that day with 
plimsolls or trainers and a drink of water. 
 
 
Please complete the slip and return to me by Friday 25th January. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Griggs, Mrs Williams, Mrs Tullier 
Class 3 and 4 Teachers 
...................................................................................................................................... 
OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL TORQUAY 
Tag Rugby Festival/ Workshop at St Cuthbert Mayne – Thursday 31st January 
 
Name of child ………………………………………………………….Class………….. 
 
 
I understand that my child will take part in the above festival/workshop 
 
 
Emergency number.............................................................Allergies...................................... 
 
 
Signed……………………………Date…………………………….. 
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